
Outlook

Re: Invitation to Organize 2 joint side-events in Azerbaijani pavilion at COP 29

Отправитель Khetsiwe Khumalo <khetsiwe.khumalo@un.org>
Дата 22.10.2024, Вт, 9:52
Получатель Aslan Shikhaliyev <shikhaliyev.aslan@gmail.com>; Nailia Timerkhanova <nailia.timerkhanova@un.org>
Копия rsattarzada <rsattarzada@gmail.com>; Yashar Karimov [GMAIL] <yashaoper@gmail.com>; Rustem Hesenov

<rustemhesenov000@gmail.com>

Dear Aslan,

Thank you for your email and the invitation tot collaborate on the two  side events.

We are happy to collaborate and looking forward to getting more information on the events.

Best
Khetsiwe 
 

From: Aslan Shikhaliyev <shikhaliyev.aslan@gmail.com>
Sent: 21 October 2024 3:40 PM
To: Nailia Timerkhanova <nailia.timerkhanova@un.org>
Cc: rsattarzada <rsattarzada@gmail.com>; Yashar Karimov [GMAIL] <yashaoper@gmail.com>; Rustem Hesenov
<rustemhesenov000@gmail.com>; Khetsiwe Khumalo <khetsiwe.khumalo@un.org>
Subject: Invitation to Organize 2 joint side-events in Azerbaijani pavilion at COP 29
 
Dear Nailia,

I hope this email finds you well.

It has been a pleasure collaborating with CBIT-GSP over the past year on various aspects of BTR preparation
and the transition to the ETF. Thanks to your support, we have improved various sections of BTR and
successfully co-organized two side events at COP28.

I would like to extend an invitation to collaborate once again on the organization of two joint side events at
the Azerbaijani pavilion during COP29. Apologies for the short notice—today, we received the official
confirmation and time slots from the organizers.

Below are the details of the planned side events:

Launching Azerbaijan's National MRV System: Key Insights, ETF Transition, and Peer Exchange for GHG
Data-Driven Climate Action

Date: 16 November
Time: 09:30

Transitioning to the ETF: Experiences and Lessons from Azerbaijan’s Journey in Preparing BTR1
Date: 16 November
Time: 16:00

Please let us know if CBIT-GSP is interested in collaborating with us. We would be happy to discuss the plan
further at your convenience.



We already have initial ideas regarding speakers and participants, but we would greatly value your input. We
hope to review the concept note and refine the agenda together, incorporating your expertise and experience.

Looking forward to your response and further cooperation!

With best regards,
Aslan Shikhaliyev


